
Date:  6 March 2018 
 
Your ref: ACCC/C/2013/90 
 
 
Ms Fiona Marshall 
UNECE 
Palais des Nations, Room 429-4  
CH-1211 GENEVA 10  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Ms Marshall 

 
Communication to the Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee concerning compliance 
by the United Kingdom with the Convention on public participation in connection  
with the River Faughan (ACCC/C/2013/90)  
 
Please find attached River Faughan Anglers (RFA) response to the Party’s answers to the 
Aarhus Committee’s questions.  These are made without access to the Party’s attachment’s 
as these have not yet been submitted by the Party.  However, it was considered prudent to 

make available to the Committee and Secretariat, RFA’s input as far in advance as possible 
of the next sitting scheduled for 12 – 16 March 2018, as there is a concern the late 

submission of information would lead to delay in the Committee’s adjudication.  
 

This has been provided in the form of a Word document where that Party’s response 
appears in black and our organisation’s input in red after each point.  Supporting evidence 

has been provided in the form of attachments RFA TABs 1 – 8.  
 

It is not RFA’s intention to provide further comment if / when the Party provides its 
supporting documentation, unless these raise unforeseen issues of significance. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Dean Blackwood BSc (Hons) LLM MRTPI 

Director 
River Faughan Anglers 

 
[redacted] 

[redacted] 
[redacted] 

 


